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Statement: ADU Reforms Win Council Approval, Safeguards 

Neighborhood Safety While Supporting Housing Needs 

SAN DIEGO — Following today’s vote at the San Diego City Council to reform the city’s 

Accessory Dwelling Unit (ADU) program, City Councilmember Raul Campillo (D7) released the 

following statement: 

“Today’s ADU reforms reflect common sense and real progress — balancing real concerns 

about safety, infrastructure, and community character with the urgent need for housing,” 

said Councilmember Raul Campillo. “These changes ensure the ADU program stays true to its 

intended purpose: providing more homes, not full-blown apartment complexes in people’s 

backyards. No longer will our ADU program be a backdoor for large-scale projects that don’t 

resemble anyone’s idea of a granny flat.” 

About Councilmember Raul Campillo  

Councilmember Raul Campillo proudly represents the Seventh Council District of the City of San Diego 

and serves as the Chair of the Economic Development & Intergovernmental Relations Committee.  
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